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         18th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
I am writing to inform you that a trip to Liverpool Slavery Museum has been organised for 
Year 8 pupils.   
As part of the Blues topic they are currently studying in Music, we discuss the Slave Trade 
and Liverpool’s involvement.  
 
This is not an optional trip as it forms part of the Year 8 curriculum. 
 
The trip will take place over three days.  Tuesday 7th November, Wednesday 8th November 
and Thursday 9th November.  The groups will be arranged as follows: 
Tuesday 7th November – 8F1 and 8H2 
Wednesday 8th November – 8H1 and 8H3 
Thursday 9th November – 8F2 and 8F3 
Pupils will be out all day and will need a packed lunch. (Lunch will be provided for 
those in receipt of free school meals) 
 
A voluntary contribution of £5.00 per pupil is required towards the cost of the trip.  If there 
are insufficient contributions to make the trip possible, it may have to be cancelled. Please 
complete the slip below and return to Mrs Pellow as soon as possible.   
Please ensure the slip and money is in a clearly marked envelope. Payment may also 
be made via Tucasi, but the reply slip must be returned to Mrs Pellow. 
 
Please note that as this is an essential curriculum trip.  
 
All pupils must wear school uniform. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Pellow   
Head of Music   
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
REPLY SLIP 
 
Pupil Name:……………………………………………     Form:………………..………… 
 
I give permission for my son / daughter to attend the Liverpool International Slavery Museum 
trip. 
 
I have enclosed £5.00.            I have paid £5.00 via Tucasi.     
 
 
Signed:………………………………..…… 

 
 


